
 

 

From: Art Department: Kate Byrne 

 

 

 

30 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Extra Art Session 

 

On Saturday 8 December we are running an extra art catch-up session for the 5th year and upper 

6th students. The department will be open from 11am until 5pm. If your son is interested in 

coming to work on his art work please indicate when he can attend by the times below. Your son 

may attend the whole day but we can only take 16 students at one time so it will be a first come 

first serve basis.  

 

Students will not be allowed in go into town so must bring lunch and a drink with them. 

Please return with the relevant information filled out by Wednesday 5 December. Students 

without parental/guardian consent will be turned away. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kate Byrne – Art Department 

kate.byrne@abingdon.org.uk 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

I give my son ………………………………………………………………………… permission to 

attend the art catch up session. He will be bringing his own lunch and I will arrange appropriate 

transportation to and from the school on Saturday 8 December.  

 

Contact telephone number ………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

mailto:kate.byrne@abingdon.org.uk


Time 

 

11am-

12pm 
12pm-1pm 1pm-2pm 2pm-3pm 3pm-4pm 4pm-5pm 

Not 

Attending 

Please Indicate   
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